Dear Parents,

Thank you for all you are doing at present to support the on-line learning programme.

The overwhelming feedback from parents and students has been positive and students have
engaged well with learning. It is a credit to the strong partnership between school and home that we
have all been able to adapt so quickly and successfully to new ways of working.

Routines have now been well established and students should continue to work to their timetable
starting each day with Tutor Time. For each A Level subject studied, a student can expect 4-5 hours
per week of live lessons which should be accompanied by a minimum of 4-5 hours independent
study. The independent study should reduce screen time offering students the opportunity to work
more independently with work set on Show My Homework, PowerPoint presentations, worksheets
and email instruction from teachers.

The Year 12 enrichment programme continues to run weekly with JP Morgan, lvy House and The
National Grid offering virtual programmes for our students. There will also be weekly activitiesfrom
the PE department to encourage students to engage in some physical activity. These activities will be
streamed from the main sports hall and we would encourage all to participate in this.

If you have any concerns or question please contact your child’s tutor or the 6t Form team.

Thank you once againfor your support and patience during these challenging times. Together we
can ensure that your child continues to make good progress with their learning.

Best wishes,

Paul Mc



